
 

SAPC e-Note: EXTENSION OF INTERN CPD SUBMISSION DEADLINE  
     
Dear interns, tutors, and responsible pharmacists,   
   

SAPC e-Note: EXTENSION OF INTERN CPD SUBMISSION DEADLINEGISTRATION 
EXAMINATION BOOKING DATES AMENDED PRE-REG 

Pharmacist interns are required to submit CPD entries by 12h00 PM (Midday) on the last date of 
submission to have their CPD entries assessed within that cycle.  
 
The Office of the Registrar acknowledges receipt of queries from interns and tutors regarding 
system challenges they experienced when submitting CPD entries for assessment on the 02 June 
2023, which was CPD submission deadline for the cycle. The CPD submission deadline has thus 
been extended to allow interns who could not submit CPD entries by the CPD submission 
deadline, to submit their entries for assessment and for the results of the submitted entries to be 
released within the current CPD cycle. The CPD submission deadline has been extended with 
no amendments made to CPD release date as indicated in the table below: 
 
Current submission deadline New submission deadline CPD results release  

02 June 2023 09 June 2023 23 June 2023 

 
Interns are advised to submit CPD entries on time to avoid disappointments and it should be noted that 
CPD entry submitted after the deadline will be assessed in the next cycle. 
 
   

   

Yours sincerely,   
    
 
Vincent Tlala 

Registrar/CEO   
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